
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 86th edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport. 

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that you 

pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

DIGITAL LICENSING – CLUB PORTAL 

A major change coming from our new Digital Licence, is the way which clubs approve licence 

holders prior to them obtaining a valid digital card. Previously, clubs would take delivery of a 

licence and distribute them once a membership is valid. Clubs are now required to grant approval 

via the Speedway Australia club portal – found by following the link below. 

https://licences.speedwayaustralia.net.au/nasr/club/ 

If you don’t have your club login ID and password, please contact the Speedway Australia office. 

Once you log in, you’ll come to the main welcome 

page.  On the screen on the left-hand side you’ll see 

‘pending request’ list.  Click on the blue words ‘Show 

tasks.  This is the most important area of your club 

portal; each pending task must be actioned with 

‘approved’ before we can process their licence here 

at the Speedway Australia office. 

A new dialog box will open on your screen.  In here 

you will find a list of all people who have applied for a 

Speedway Australia licence that have listed your club 

as their home club. 

Click ‘VIEW’ on the first person on the right-hand side 

If the person has paid their club membership, the 

drop-down box will allow you to Approve. (Click 

‘Approved’ and then a box will appear directly under 

this. Enter the club membership expiry in this box 

(usually 30/06/2020) and then hit SAVE on the right-

hand side.) 

You’ll need to go through each person listed in that 

task list and only approve anyone who has 

completed their club memberships.   

We encourage clubs to regularly check their portal 

and approve any people that have paid their 

membership, this will allow us here at the office to 

approve their licences promptly.  For anyone that 

hasn’t yet paid, don’t decline them just leave them sit 

there for now. 

https://licences.speedwayaustralia.net.au/nasr/club/


 

SCREENSHOT DIGITAL LICENCE – NOT ACCEPTABLE 

A key feature of the Speedway Australia 

digital licence is the ability to view a licence 

status – be that active, expired or 

suspended, in real time at the racetrack. A 

digital licence will appear with the current 

date and time, even taking into account 

location and time zone, displayed alongside 

the licence status above the licence holder’s 

portrait photo. 

The main reasoning behind such a feature is 

to prevent licence holders from being able 

to present a screenshot of their digital card. A screenshot licence will of course not display the current 

date and time – meaning a licence holder attempting to circumvent a suspension, or licence 

expiration can easily be identified. 

When presenting the digital card to a scrutineer or official at an event, licence holders must display 

their licence through the Speedway Australia app. A screenshot of a digital card will not be 

accepted as a valid licence. 

 

UPDATED CONTACT DETAILS 

Speedway Australia’s Adelaide office has undertaken a phone 

system update to assist in streamlining the flow of incoming calls. 

Previously, clubs would often phone the Office and have to wait 

while their calls were transferred to the appropriate staff member. 

This has now changed, with staff having individual DDI’s so we may 

be contacted directly. 

If you need to speak to one of our staff, you can reach us directly 

using the updated details in the contacts section below. 

 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   

Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. 
 

Office  General Enquiries   08 8139 0777   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell General Manager   0424 923 494  tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley Youth Development Officer  08 8139 0706  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver Track & Safety Dev. Officer  08 8139 0705  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook Sport Development Officer  0429 333 528  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby Sport Development Officer  0436 375 938  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox Licensing & Operations Admin. 08 8139 0703  kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce Accounts   08 8139 0704  accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator  08 8139 0701  angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 
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